
 
 

 

  

 

12 February 2025 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
 
I am pleased to announce that after the success of our ‘Christmas Extravaganza’, our lunchtime choir will 
be performing a small selection of songs on Monday 3rd March at Banwell Primary School’s World Book 
Day Bake Sale. 
 
 
This will be in collaboration with the Friends of Banwell PTA. The event will start straight after pick up at 
3:25pm. There will be a range of homemade cakes for sale, as well as hot drinks. There will also be a book 
swap table (donations of books to be swapped are welcome in the box outside the Office) 
 
 
If your child is in the school choir, they will be coming home with a slip today to say whether they are able 
to attend and perform. If the slip could be filled in and returned to myself or the school office by 
Wednesday 26th February it would be very much appreciated. This is just so that we know how many 
children will be able to perform.   
 
 
The children in school are thoroughly enjoying choir rehearsals. They put in lots of effort and all sound 
fantastic. It will be amazing for them to gain more experience performing in front of a live audience. 
 
 
We hope to see you there! 
 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 

Sarah Dockerty 
Music Subject Lead 
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